
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 

 
 

 

Classic Legends Rally 
Thessaly – Epirus – Central Greece  

11-12/5/2024 
 
The Classic Legends Rally 2024 is a rally for historic cars that continues the 25-year tradition of 
SISA to honor routes and legends that have shaped the rallying history of our country. This year's 
rally will be organized on May 11 & May 12 with Mouzaki as its epicenter. Thessaly will have its 
honor but with a strong scent  of Pindos  and Central Greece. EKO will be our major  sponsor for 
another year. 
 
Start Saturday at 11 am from Mouzaki heading towards Agios Prokopios, Elati, Pertouli, Haliki and 
first re group  on the "spine" of Pindos, at the Anilio Ski Resort. Continue to Kalambaka to 
remember the golden era of Greek rallies with the unique Meteoras. Return for an overnight stay 
in Mouzaki via the "acropolis" special stages "Mourgani" & "Chrysomilia". 
 
Sunday 10:00 a.m. restart for Pyrgos Ithomis, Kedros, Aidonochori, Smokovo & Moschokarya. Brief 
time control in Lianokladi and then heading for Inohori-Hani Zagana, the "trade mark" of SISA in 
Central Greece! Gravia and Agoriani will bring us to  Parnassos Livadi, for the last special stage that 
will pass through Kelaria & Fterolakka and Amfikleia, which hosts our finishes in recent years. The 
announcement of the results and the awarding of prizes will follow immediately after. 
 
Eligible are two-membered crews with historic cars manufactured until 31/12/1994 as well as 
"potentially historic - youngtimer" cars, manufactured 1/1/1995-31/12/2004. Entrants can choose 
between the Regularity Category (split into 'green' & 'red' but with a common general 
classification), Touring Trophy (with fewer kilometers & timings) and Classique (for models 
produced up to 31/12/1979 and with less kilometers & timings). The Regularity category is divided 
into 2 subcategories, the Greens, where only cars with a weight/horsepower ratio equal to or 
greater than the factor "10" are eligible to enter, and the Reds, where the most powerful cars 
participate. 
 
The entry fee amounts to €300 for SISA members & €320 for non-members and the deadline for 
participation is Thursday 2/5/2024 at 20:00. For entries until Monday 22/4 (20:00) there is a 
discounted fee of €250 for SISA members and €270 for non-members. One-day participation in the 
Touring and Classique categories is possible for €190. The prices include the organization costs, 
insurance, satellite timing with GPS tracking, dinner on 11/5, participation in the award ceremony 
and souvenirs of the event.  An overnight stay at the Mouzaki Palace hotel costs €95 for a double 
room with breakfast and reservations must be made through SISA. There is the possibility of an 
optional overnight stay from Friday 10/5 at Mouzaki Palace at the special price of €75 for a double 
room with breakfast.  
 
Come and enjoy a rally of 600 "solid" kilometers & 19 special stages combining Pindos, Thessaly & 
the legendary Meteora and the cradle of Greek rallies, Central Greece. For information and 
Regulations, you can get updates from the SISA secretariat and on the website www.sisa.gr 


